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Conference	Week	and	Quiet	Campus		
Week	of	October	7	

	
DAILY	Dismissal:	
Grades	TK-3:			 12:11	p.m.		
Grades	4-5:	 	 12:31	p.m.	
	
QUIET	CAMPUS:		Conferences	will	
begin	right	after	school.		For	that	
reason,	we	are	asking	all	families	to	
exit	campus	upon	dismissal.		Thank	
you	for	your	support.	
	
Halloween	Parade—Weather	
Permitting	for	Grades	TK	–	5	is	
Thursday	morning	at	8:15.		Students	
may	not	wear	face	masks,	bring	
weapons,	or	wear	make-up	with	blood	
and	gore.		Students	who	are	
participating,	should	arrive	in	costume	
and	bring	a	change	of	clothes	as		
students	may	not	wear	costumes	
during	the	day.		Please	do	not	bring	
food	onto	campus	that	day.		The	Think	
Tank	will	be	open	to	students	who	
choose	not	to	participate.		
	
	

New	School	Site	Council	Member	
Congratulations	to	Leanne	Haghighi,	our	newest	
School	Site	Council	member.		The	School	Site	
Council	will	meet	on	October	17	at	2:45	p.m.	in	the	
Think	Tank.		Members	of	the	public	are	welcome	to	
attend.		A	full	agenda	will	be	posted	by	October	15.	

Principal’s	Coffee	
Thank	you	to	Kami	Thordarson	for	an	amazing	
Design	Thinking	presentation!		Over	50	parents	
attended	the	workshop	last	week	and	were	
engaged	in	the	design	thinking	process.		Our	next	
Principal’s	Coffee	is	Friday,	November	15	at	8:15	
a.m.			The	topic	is	Responsive	Classroom.		

	
School	Safety	
Please	follow	safety	rules	when	
entering	and	exiting	campus.			

• Yellow	curb	is	for	
loading	only---you	must	
remain	in	your	vehicle.			

• No	parking	in	the	red	
zone.			

• Please	be	mindful	of	
neighbors’	driveways.	

• Do	not	park	in	the	
neighboring	Rincon	
townhome	complex.	

Upcoming	Events	
	

10/14							No	School	–	Professional	Development	
																							for	teachers	
	
10/17							School	Site	Council	meeting	at	2:45	p.m.	
	
10/18							ELAC	meeting	at	8:15	a.m.	
	
10/25							Annual	Walk-a-Thon	and	BBQ	
	
10/31							Halloween	Parade	at	8:15	a.m.	
	
11/1									No	School	–	Professional	Development	

						for	teachers	
	
Parent	Volunteers:		Parents,	please	feel	free	to	
drop	in	and	help	with	lunch	duty	any	day	from	
11:30-12:15.		This	can	also	be	a	paid	position—
apply	on	EdJoin	if	interested.	


